
Betsy Weinkauf 

Betsy has been an active member of the Stevens Point Country Club since her 

family joined SPCC in 1984.  She has chaired various Women’s Golf Association 

committees and has served as the chairperson, a position she currently holds,   

numerous times.  In addition to her activities within the Women’s Association, 

she has been a member of both the club’s Greens and Grounds Committee and 

the club’s Golf Committee.  In 2014, Betsy was a member of the search 

committee charged with securing a new golf professional for the Stevens Point 

Country Club. 

 

Betsy has been an active participant in NEWGA events since joining the Stevens 

Point Country Club.  She has competed in Ladies Team Play for 30+ years and has 

played in all of the NEWGA ladies events including the Pro Ladies, Amateur, 

Seniors, Ryder Cup and Best Ball when her schedule has allowed it.  Additionally, 

she and Bruce have played in many NEWGA Mr. & Mrs. (Mixed Couples) 

tournaments. 

Betsy joined the NEWGA Ladies Executive Board in 2008 and since then has 

served as the Northern Division Team Play Director from 2009 – 2013 and 

presently is the Tournament Director, a position she has held since 2015.  In her 

current role, she is responsible for planning and coordinating all aspects of the 

Pro Ladies, Seniors, Ryder Cup, and Best Ball/Amateur tournaments. 

On a personal note, Betsy and Bruce have two married sons, Jeff (Melissa) and 

Dan (Anna), and six grandchildren, Lucca (14), Vienne (12), Ava (12), Chase (6), 

Devan (4) and Brady (1).  Betsy holds a Master’s Degree in Education and taught 

4th and 5th grade in the Stevens Point Area School District for 19 years before 

retiring after the 2007 school year.  She began her teaching career in the Stevens 

Point Catholic schools and was a substitute teacher for several years.  In addition 

to golf, Betsy enjoys playing bridge, biking and pickleball in her free time. 

Betsy is a member of a local PEO chapter in which she has served as 

corresponding secretary and is currently on the technology committee.  Betsy was 

a member of the Stevens Point Junior Women’s Club and is a past president of the 

organization. 


